
       
June 7, 2018 

Caltrans 
111 Grand Avenue 
Oakland, CA  94612 
Attn: Mr. Ray Boyer 
(Sent via electronic mail to: ray.boyer@dot.ca.gov) 

Subject:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000225 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101696, Caltrans Oakland 
Maintenance Station, 555 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA 94621  

Dear Mr. Boyer: 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff has reviewed the case file for the subject 
site.  In our letter dated January 4, 2017, our agency conditionally approved the document entitled Interim 
Remedial Action Workplan Addendum (WPA) dated December 9, 2016 prepared by Geocon Consultants, Inc. 
(Geocon) for the subject site.  Geocon submitted a correspondence, dated February 2, 2017, indicating they 
agreed to the conditions of our WPA authorization.  However, as ACDEH did not specifically authorize WPA 
implementation, no documents have been submitted to either the ACDEH FTP or the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s (SWRCBs) GeoTracker websites indicating WPA execution.   

Therefore, ACDEH requests a meeting at our offices on June 24, 2018 at 1:00PM to discuss the case status 
and the path forward.   

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567--6764 or send me an electronic mail message 
at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Keith Nowell, PG, CHG  

 Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 

 
cc:  Bahram Sazegar, Office of Environmental Engineering, Division of Environmental Planning and 

Engineering, California Department of Transportation-District 4, 111 Grand Avenue, Oakland, CA 
94623 (Sent via electronic mail to: bahram.sazegar@dot.ca.gov)  

 
John Love, Geocon Consultants, Inc., 6671 Brisa Street, Livermore, CA 94550-2505 
(Sent via electronic mail to: love@geoconinc.com) 
 

  Dilan Roe, ACDEH, (Sent via electronic mail to dilan.roe@acgov.org) 
Paresh Khatri, ACDEH, (Sent via electronic mail to paresh.khatri@acgov.org) 

  Keith Nowell, ACDEH, (Sent via electronic mail to keith.nowell@acgov.org) 
 
  Geotracker 
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